
   
Witnessing Team meeting:         17th Jan 

The Witnessing Team had their first meeting of the year. Attending was Randall Apps, Jacinta 

Darbishire, Candace Robertson and Pastor Daniel. With the country opening up after Covid it was 

decided to begin preparing outside wtinessing and workshops. The team will meet weekly to keep 

momentum and to begin outreach as soon as possible. 

  

 
Youth gathering:          19th Feb 

After the end of year Asia Pacific Workshop the youth gathered at the Rowville house to offer 

reflections and make goals for the coming year. They are hoping to continue meeting in person 

throughout the year. 



   

ACL meeting on legalities for conversion therapy bill:      22nd Feb 

130 pastors attended this event to discuss the legal ramifications of this Bill, John Steenhof the 

Principle Lawyer from Human Rights Law Alliance presented a great deal of information and advice. 

Aside form being relevant to our movement, involvement in ACL is a great way to open paths for 

PCLC. 

 

Camp Belgrave Report:          31st Jan 

We had 4 clients come to Camp Belgrave this month. Due to our method of quoting the clients 

ended up paying less that we expected. We will be modifying how we invoice to avoid this kind of 

situation in future. Total Monthly earning $3,775. 

We have also Employed TA Cleaning, run by 2nd generation couple Takako and Doss Anania. 


